
Group for Suicide Loss Survivors 

(Anyone who has lost someone to suicide) 

 

Our current group for parents is in progress and currently closed to new members. 

The next group is currently scheduled to begin in late September. If you would like to be 

informed when we have a definitive date for the group and/or would like additional 

information, please email sfuttermanmft@gmail.com or call 415-515-6253. Please note that a 

telephone interview is a pre-requisite for joining the group. The location of this Oakland-based 

group will be provided following registration. 

The group size is limited, so please make certain to confirm your attendance by phone, text or 

email. If you have not attended before, we ask that you arrive at the first session 10-15 minutes 

early to complete necessary paperwork. 

 

Note: We also offer a separate ongoing group for parents who have lost a child to suicide. 

For both groups, the fee per session is on a sliding scale ranging from $25 to $125. As we are a 

nonprofit, the fees help us to defray a portion of our expenses. At the same time, we do not 

turn anyone away for lack of ability to pay, so please let us know if cost is an issue. 

The Suicide Bereavement Program is hosted by La Cheim Behavior Services and sponsored and 

administrated by The Frederic C. Paroutaud Fund for the Future. 
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